
From: The Livingston Inn [mailto:info@livingstoninnmadison.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 9:38 PM 
To: Brown, Percy 
Subject: Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at The Livingston Inn 
 
Hi Percy, 
 
We are hosting a ribbon cutting ceremony at The Livingston Inn as part of our new membership with the 
Greater Madison Chamber of Commerce.  As one of the key individuals that helped us get our business 
started, we would really like you to join us. 
 
The ceremony will be a happy hour from 4 to 6pm on Wednesday, August 17.  You can come at anytime, 
including after work if it’s more convenient for you.  Please also invite anyone from the committee who 
looked at the house when we applied for the grant.  Send us a quick RSVP by replying to this email if you 
or anyone else can stop by and enjoy the fun.  We plan to hold the event in the front parlor. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you, 
Peggy and Dave 
 
Peggy and Dave Furlan, Owners 
The Livingston Inn 
752 East Gorham Street 
Madison, WI 53703 
608-238-6317  
877-529-6317 (toll free) 
www.livingstoninnmadison.com 
 


